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Professional Behavioral Rubric 

 
The purpose of this rubric is for students to consider the values of professional behavior in social work in 
the context of their own professional presentation. It also provides students with the opportunity to talk 
with their academic advisors about areas of strengths and challenges for them. Advisors will ask 
students to complete this rubric annually. Below are the 15 primary points of the self-evaluation. 

 
1. Attendance for both classes and outside academic meetings 
2. Punctuality and engagement with material 
3. Respect and support in all relationships 
4. Communicate directly with faculty about 



advisor, and the student’s classroom instructors or other faculty members with information specific to 
the request. The coordinator may make a decision independently or in consultation with the B.S.W. 
Program Committee. Requests for which no precedence has been agreed by the Undergraduate 
Program Committee, including requests for waivers of pre -requisite courses, to take courses out of 
sequence, or other changes in policy, need to be presented to the Committee for discussion and 
decision. Decisions are communicated to the student in writing within four weeks of the coordinator 
receiving the written request. Students who propose to complete pre-requisites for senior year in 
between completing the field readiness review process and the start of fall term must show proof of 
having met the requirements before they can begin their field assignments in the fall. 
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was made. 
 
Unless compelling reasons prevent this, the appeal is directed first to the individual or committee whose 
decision is being appealed (i.e., a classroom instructor, a field instructor, a faculty field liaison, a 
coordinator, or the B.S.W. Program Committee). The individual who receives the appeal must respond 
to it in a timely manner, adequate to considering relevant information and to implementing any actions 
that are decided upon. During an academic year, appeals are


